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City of Blaine
10801 Town Square Drive NE
Blaine MN  55449-8100
City Hall 763-784-6700  |   BlaineMN.gov


February 1, 2019

Dear Resident,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Blaine is planning to add 4 pickle ball courts at Hidden Ponds Park as shown in the attached map.  The Blaine Park Board would like to know from any residents if they would have an issue with removing the half basketball court currently at the park.  This would help better place the pickle ball courts in the current open play space just north of the playground.  Please email any feedback to Nate at  nmonahan@blainemn.gov by February 22.


Sincerely,

Blaine Parks and Recreation Staff
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